MEMORANDUM
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TO: Mayor and City Council
From: Greg Guernsey, Directo%,{

Planning and Development Review Department
Date: April 30, 2015

RE: Postponement of “Accessory Dwelling Units (ADUs)”” Code Amendment
(PUBLIC HEARING)
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Staff is requesting a postponement of the following code amendment from May 7, 2015,
City Council meeting to the June 18, 2015, City Council meeting:

Conduct a public hearing and consider an ordinance amending City Code
Title 25 changing regulations for secondary dwellings.

Additional time will allow for review by the Codes and Ordinances Subcommittee
and the Planning Commission.

CC: Marc Ott
Sue Edwards



